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VICTORIAN NOTICES TO MARINERS

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.

MELBOURNIE, 23 October 2014

Date:

Details:

Charts &
Publications
affected:

Further notice:

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA

No. 179(T) - 2014
PORT OF MELBOURNE - PORT PHILLIP - SURVEY WORKS

27 October 2014

Mariners are advised that investigative survey works will be conducted in the centre of
Port Phillip, commencing from 27 October 2014 until 5 November 2014.

The works will be undertaken from the vessel GO Capella approximately two (2)
nautical miles west of the Shipping Fairway covering a 1000 metre x 1000 metre square
grid centred upon position 38°06.00" S 144°52.38" E (WGS84).

The surveys operations will operate on a 24/7 basis and require the use of 15 metre
surface tow. Further information can be obtained from Melbourne VTS on VHF
Channel 12.

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution and not approach within 50 metres of
the GO Capella during survey operations.

AUS 143

No further notice will be issued.

ROY STANBROOK
HARBOUR MASTER

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010.

The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account.

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Port of Melbourne Corporation website, www.portofmelbourne.com
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